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Parental Questionnaire – ONLINE SAFETY 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

At school, we are aware that our children can be particular vulnerable when 

it comes to Online Safety and that technology is changing at a rapid rate.  
 
We would like to work with families to help our children become safe and 
responsible users of technology. As we approach Safer Internet Day 2018 we 
thought it would be a good time to ask families about online safety; your 
concerns and the best way school can deliver online safety workshops. 
 
We are aware that certain times of the day are difficult for parents and that 
travelling distance can be a problem too. The purpose of the questionnaire is 
to try and find the best way that school can support families and to identify 
the main areas of concern.  

 
If as many families as possible could fill in the questionnaire and return it to 
school as soon as possible we would like to prepare a workshop for families 
to coincide with our Safer Internet Week to be held in February. 
 
Your support would be greatly appreciated and if you feel you could help 
with delivering workshops please get in touch with school. 
 
Thank you 
 

Bev Hennefer 
Headteacher 
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